On September 20, 2005, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item G4 -Learning for Life Character Education Grant: 
Question:     Is this a grant that the district receives only if implemented by Gulf Stream Council?
Response:   Yes 
Question:     Which schools have Boy Scout troops?
Response: Boy Scout troops are not part of the grant implementation. The grant provides funding for the Learning for Life character education curriculum, training for teachers and guidance counselors who implement the curriculum, Gulf Stream Council staff to manage the grant and fees to their national organization. For your convenience the grant budget narrative is attached to this response. The list of schools that will receive the grant services is also attached.
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